
 

 

 

 
September 26, 2023 

To Board of Education (Public Meeting) 

From Ray Velestuk, Secretary-Treasurer/CFO 

Re Revised Board Policy 20: Disposal of Real Property – Notice of Motion 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION (October 17) 

Notice of Motion to amend Policy 20 Disposal of Real Property. 
 
BACKGROUND: 

Proposed Revisions to Policy 20 
 
Board Policy 20: Disposal of Real Property, has been significantly revised ensure compliance with the School 
Act, and  Ministry of Education and Child Care (MECC) regulations.  The proposed improvements will ensure 
clarity around the process for any potential property disposal in the future.   
 
The draft will be posted on the School District’s abbyschools.ca website for consultation purposes. In addition, 
proposed revisions will be distributed to all stakeholders for feedback. 
 
It is anticipated the revised Policy will come forward to the November 7, 2023 regular Board Meeting. 
 
 
 


